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JUN 2 71984

Nebraska Public Power District |
ATTN: J. M. P11 ant, Division Manager |

Licensing and Quality Assurance
P. O. Box 499 j

Columbus, NE 68601 i

!

Gentlemen: !

Thank you for your letter of May 24, 1984, in response to our letter and
Notice of Violation dated May 4, 1984. As a result of our review, we find
that additional information, as discussed with your Mr. Whitman during a
telephone call on June 15, 1984, is needed. Specifically, we would like to
know what has been done to train all station personnel in the requirements for
entering high radiation areas and in following the requirements of Special
Work Permits.

Please provide the supplemental information within 30 days of the date of this
letter.

Sincerely,

Cric1= u m y 3 g,
J. P. Jaudca

'_
E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
Paul V. Thomason, Division Manager
of Nuclear Operations

Cooper Nuclear Station
P.O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321
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